
Join us for our Annual Christmas Store!
Starting December 7th our Christmas store will 
be “open for business” and will continue 
through December 10th. The Christmas store is a 
referral only seasonal giving program to support 
struggling families by providing them with a 
selection of Christmas gifts for their children and 
a gift card for groceries. 

Currently, we are accepting donations for the 
Christmas Store. Donations must be new items, 
and we are accepting girl and boy toys (age 0-
12), gift cards for teenagers (in increments of 
$10 or $15), small kitchen appliances & home 
goods, board games for the families, and 
“stocking stuffer” items.

If you can help us bring Christmas joy to a family in need, please visit our website to make a donation:
https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-help/donate.html

Looking to Volunteer?
We still need volunteers on December 6th to set up 
the store.  We also are seeking volunteers from 
December 7th through December 10th to serve the 
clients who come to the Christmas store.

Please sign up to help today through our online 
volunteer portal: 
https://lutheranfamily.galaxydigital.com/

With your help, either through donating or 
through volunteering, we can make Christmas 
more joyful for a family in need during this holiday 
season. 

For more information about this program please 
email us at: xmas_store@lutheranfamily.org. 


